
 
 

 
As a part of the 14th Tribal Youth Exchange Programme, Visakhapatnam District is hosting 10 
Districts of Chhattisgarh, Jharkhand, and Odisha States, with an objective to provide an 
opportunity for exposure to the Tribal Youth and visiting different parts of the country, 
promoting cultural ethos, language, the lifestyle of the local people depicting socio-economic 
and cultural development. 
 
In this connection, Visakhapatnam Port Authority (VPA) has arranged a Port visit to the 200 
Tribal Youth.  VPA Officials explained to the Tribal Youth about the infrastructure facilities 
available in VPA, the process of exports and imports, cargo handling capacity, modernisation 
and mechanisation of VPA, Solar Power Plant, Sewage Treatment Plant for its internal and 
industrial purposes, and zone of opportunities and improvement in VPA. 
 
The Tribal Youth expressed their gratitude and satisfaction to Sri. K. Rama Mohana Rao, IAS, 
Chairperson of  VPA for extending such a fabulous opportunity in the premier Port of the 
Nation. 
 
 

 

 



 
 

Print and Electronic Media coverage on Visit of 200 Tribal Youth to Visakhapatnam Port Authority on 2nd February, 2023 as a part of 14th 

Tribal Youth Exchange programme Organised by Department of Sports MYAS  (Ministry of Youth Affairs & Sports GOI). 

 


